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From         The Stewards & The Race Director Document       14 

To              FIA Formula 3 Teams and Officials Date 28 June 2024 

Time 13:20 
 

  
BULLETIN 2 – Joint Race Director & Stewards Statement  
 
 
After examining the video of Turns 8-10 at the end of the Free Practice Session, the Race Director and 
Stewards call the attention of all Teams and Drivers to the guidance issued by the Race Director in the pre-
event briefing.   
That guidance, specifically, was that cars not on a fast lap are to remain off the line in single file if there is 
any possibility of disrupting a car coming from behind on a fast lap. While after due consideration we took 
no action on some potential incidents we saw at the end of the Practice Session, Teams and Drivers can 
expect that such incidents will be addressed much more rigorously during Qualifying and penalties for 
breaching the Race Director’s guidance should be expected. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dennis Dean     Rui Marques 
Chairman of the Stewards   Race Director 
FIA F3      FIA F3 


